
    GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Thursday, February 27, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Nuggets 

   Hot Dog 

   

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: Daisy Oldenburg 

 

 

1. Green Team is looking for anyone who would like to help run the Energy Carnival this 

year.  The Energy Carnival takes place during our March PBIS rotations.   Anyone who is 

interested stop by Mr. Eigel's room TODAY until 4pm. 

 

2. Attention all athletes! The boys' volleyball season is right around the corner. If you are 

interested in trying out, please attend a brief informational meeting after school on 

Friday, March 6th in the main gym. If you cannot attend, please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Rolfe. 

 

3. After school today is the second home volleyball game for the Gurrie girls volleyball 

team.  Come cheer on your Gurrie tigers!  The concession stand will be open for pizza 

and snacks. 

 

4. Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting after school Friday until 4 p.m. in the culinary arts 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  New members 

are always welcome to join in!!!  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. 

Tooth, or Doc Mac.  See everyone Friday! 

 

 

 


